Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

December 2017 Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Resident's Rights:

Money and Property:

Each resident has the right to manage personal finances, or if he or she so chooses, to designate another party to manage them for him or her. Residents do not typically need funds in the facility as most things offered in the facility are paid for. Advanced notice is given for things that are not paid for. The beautician can send bills for hair appointments and most other things in the facility can be billed for. If it is felt that money is needed, it can be deposited into the care center resident trust account and given out as needed by the facility bookkeeper. Receipts are kept as funds are issued to residents from the bookkeeper. This is a great alternative to keeping money in resident rooms. At times valuables do come up missing and are found. Most of the time when they are found they have either been misplaced by the resident or taken out of the facility from another family member. This causes large investigations to be completed in the facility and can be avoided by not having things of significant value in the resident rooms.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at the Care Center. 319-442-3234.



Thanks to our caring and giving staff for donating food to supply 10 families in the community with Thanksgiving dinner!! It was greatly appreciated!



Thanks to the residents for making Christmas
Cookies for all to enjoy!!





December 2017 Page 3



Activity Announcements

Join us for our Christmas Open House!!

Friday December 22th at the Care Center Dining Room 2pm-4pm.

Santa will be joining us this year. All are Welcome!!

Treats provided by the Keystone Key Ladies Group.



If you are taking residents out for the Holidays:

Please note that if you are taking your loved one out for the holidays, please give our staff at least 24 hours notice so that we can get any medications ready that they may need.

Thank you for your cooperation and communication!!!

We welcome visitors to eat with family members at any meal. If you are planning to join us, please let the kitchen know in advance, especially if there will be more than one guest. Although we do not charge for holiday dinners, the cost of other meals is \$6.00 per person. You can pay the bookkeeper or the charge nurse if it is evening or weekends. Thank you!!!

If you are bringing in warmer



clothes for your loved ones, please be sure to mark them with their names or have our Laundry staff

assist you with this. Also let the nurses station know so that they may update the inventory list. This will help us to be sure everyone gets the correct clothing items back. Thank you!

Meals on Wheels:

In case of inclement weather this winter, stay tuned to KCRG for cancellations. Generally if they cancel school, we will not be delivering. Please call at anytime if you have any questions.

Phone: 319-442-3234

December 2017 Page 2

Thank you to all the guests that could join us for our Thanksgiving Dinner!!















Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

PRSRT MKT U.S. POSTAGE PAID KEYSTONE, IA PERMIT NO. 9

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- Resident Advocate Meeting Tuesday December 5th at 9am.
- · KeyLadies Meeting Thursday December 7th at 9am.
- Holiday Party & Santa is coming December 22nd from 2-4pm!
 We welcome all family to come and join us. Treats and drinks provided.

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

December 2017 Page 4